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training out of public health. Most of the courses are existing except for the final one, the 

Health and Place course, which would also serve the dual purpose of being an elective in the 

MPH program. There would be no new faculty resources required. It does have the support of 

GeoSLU and Public Health. Discussion: There are discrepancies between the assessment 

curriculum map and the curriculum plan. There are courses on the curriculum map that are not 

on the curriculum plan and vice versa. . It has merit, just make sure that you are verifying 

student readiness to be in the program and what assessment will you need. Also, official letters 

from Soc and EAS (make sure chairs are informed). It was decided that the committee needed 

to wait for additional information, and perhaps go for an electronic vote. 

Program Change: Communication:  Assessment changes to some courses. Basically, students 
were not developing the kind of analytical skills they needed. Split the research classes into a 
quantitative/qualitative course.   This is an FYI. 
 
Program Change: MS UPD: Reduction in credit hours in the urban planning and development 
program. Trying to get accreditation so changed it to 36 hours.   This is a FYI. 
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